
Mr Elias Beriatos sent the following message to Mrs Maguelonne Déjeant-Pons on 22 September 
2013, asking the participants to the 13th Council of Europe Meeting of Workshops European 
Landscape Convention to apologize him for his absence and wishing them a successful meeting. 
 

Dear Madame  

I am very sorry to inform you that I will not be able to participate at the 13th Council of Europe 
Meeting of the Workshops for the implementation of the European Landscape Convention, to be held 
at Montenegro, on 2-3 October 2013, because at the same dates I have to participate in a meeting with 
the Greek Minister of Environment and Planning and Officials from The Council of Europe within the 
framework of Greek Presidency and the preparation of the next CEMAT. 

 I really apologize for this inconvenient and I thank you once again for your invitation 

Sincerely Yours  

 Elias Beriatos 
 
 


